ASPMA Board Meeting 



                   October 2, 2017

I. Call to Order
The ASPMA Board of Directors held a meeting on October 2, 2017, at the Embassy Suites, Hot Springs. Doug Harris, President, called the meeting to order.  Board members present were: Chris Campbell, Robert Edwards, Bill Holden, Phillip Kelley, Jason Grubb, Ed Vestal, Maurice Henry, Bill Tietz, Terry Granderson, Kent Moore, Kevin Conkin, Dusty Duncan, Brad Akridge, Greg Collins, Ralph Morrow, Ed Grant, Craig Dupuy, Randy Bolinger, Gary Heral Brent Blankinship, AAEA Assistant Executive Director Mike Mertens , and AAEA Executive Director Dr. Richard Abernathy.  

II. Approval of Minutes
The minutes of the June 23, 2017 meeting were approved unanimously.  The motion was made Chris Campbell and seconded by Jason Grubb.
III. Approval of Financial Reports
The financial reports for July and August 2017 were reviewed and approved unanimously.  The motion was made by Jason Grubb and seconded by Ed Vestal. The ASPMA accounting report dated July 1, 2014 – August 31, 2017 were reviewed and approved unanimously. The motion was made by Kevin Conkin and seconded by Randy Bolinger. There was a consensus for future accounting reports to be limited to 2 fiscal years. 
IV. Membership Report
Maurice Henry reviewed the membership report. ASPMA has 155 members as of 9/15/2017. 
V. CFD Report
Maurice Henry reviewed the CFD report. There were 9 initial certifications and 14 renewals for 2017. Ideas to revisit at the next board meeting were; live streaming the classes, location and times of classes. How do we tie membership with CFD classes? 
VI. 2017 ASPMA Conference Review & Assignments
Six board members will be needed to preside over Tuesday’s afternoon breakout sessions. The Nominating Committee will meet 4:15 Tuesday afternoon to discuss representatives for the odd number districts.

VII. Update from the Facilities Division
Terry Granderson gave an update from the department which included the Partnership Program and the Academic Facilities Advisory Committee.

VIII. 2018 NSPMA Conference
The NSPMA Conference will be held March 12-14, 2018 in Atlantic City, New Jersey. Mike Mertens and Dusty Duncan are on the board as Past President and board member. 
IX. Partner Comments
No comments 
X. New Business
Motion was made by Chris Campbell and seconded by Dusty Duncan to have a drawing for 5 NSPMA Conference registrations plus 3 alternates during Wednesday’s session. Motion was approved unanimously. 
XI. Pay Bills
The Board voted unanimously for Bill Holden to pay ASPMA bills on a motion by Maurice Henry and second by Chris Campbell. 
XII. Adjournment
Meeting adjourned unanimously on a motion by Chris Campbell and seconded by Randy Bolinger

